Great engineers are not born, they are made at Turin Polytechnic University in Tashkent!

Attention!!!

Dear applicants!

Registration for the first phase of the entrance exams at Turin Polytechnic University in Tashkent continues!

The deadline for the online registration has been extended until May 16, 2021, and for the offline registration — until May 18, 2021.

THE EXAMS WILL BE HELD ON MAY 21, 2021 AT THE UNIVERSITY BUILDING.

More details can be found on this link: http://new.polito.uz/admission-2021-2022/

□E-mail: admission@new.polito.uz

 \square **Our phone numbers:** +99871 246-80-51, +99871 246-80-52

□Our address: st. Kichik Khalka Yuli, 17, Almazar district, Tashkent 100095, Uzbekistan (Landmark: Students' Campus, former Cinema "Nukus", supermarket "Asia.uz").